
Western Governments "Shocked"
By Saudi Arabia And Turkey
Here.

Arabia, Qatar, and Turkey (the Turkey of Erdogan the anti-
Ataturk) have been supporting the Sunni Jihad against the
Shiite (Rafidie dogs and Persians to boot) for years. Now that
the coordination between Turkey and Saudi Arabia is more open,
and the decision to support the collaboration between such
groups as Jaish al-somethingorother and Al-Nusra made public,
Western governments are said to be “shocked.” Why? What is
shocking about the leaders of Turkey and Saudi Arabia deciding
to openly, rather than covertly, support the various Sunni
Jihadi groups fighting Assad? They’ve been supporting them
right  along,  only  before  they  did  so  without  public
acknowledgement. And so did Qatar. None of them — it’s only
the American government — that supports the tiny group of
quasi-secular opponents of Assad who wish to remove him not in
order to impose Sunni rule but, rather, something like Western
democracy,  with  its  imperfect  but  un-sham  elections  and
semblance of individual rights.

For those who refuse to understand that Islam is the sub-text
and Grand Explicator of everything that happens in the Muslim
Arab East, the behavior of Muslim states and peoples will
provide  one  shock  after  another.  Islam  —  its  texts,  its
tenets, the attitudes and atmospherics to which it naturally
gives rise — are what shapes and rules the minds of almost all
those who call themselves Muslims and that, in turn, explains
the fear, and the consequent ferocity of those who, like the
Alawites, worry about those who would subjugate them to the
Real Muslims, the very people now openly supported by Saudi
Arabia, Qatar, and Erdogan’s Turkey, which is said to have
“shocked” Western governments.
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